
August 10th, 2022 
To Our Valued Customers;  

SAISON Information Systems Co., Ltd. 
HULFT Technical Support Center   

 

Notice Regarding the Technical Support Service Site Maintenance 

 
 We will be performing maintenance on the technical support service website during the 
following schedule.  
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 
  
  
1. Maintenance Date and Time 

Tuesday, August 23rd, 2022, 7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. ※Japan time  
（We will notify you as soon as it is finished） 

2. Reason for Maintenance 
Due to server maintenance 

3. Range of Impact 
HULFT Technical Support Service Site  
URL：https://www.hulft.com/tech-support  

https://www.hulft.com/tech-support/en  
https://www.hulft.com/tech-support/zh  

If you are logged into the site during the above times, you may be forcibly logged out. If 
you are logged out, please wait some time and try logging in again.  
 
You may be forced to log out while entering your inquiry if you have a support contract 
with us. Please try to contact us at a later time or use the e-mail contact form. 

4. For Inquiries Regarding This Matter 
Please contact us at the following.  

hultest@hulft.com  
※Please put "8/23 Support Site Maintenance Inquiry" in the subject line.  
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